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NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
Correspondence address:
North Hertfordshire District Council, PO BOX 10613, Nottingham, NG6 6DH
Telephone: (01462) 474000
Text Phone: (01462) 474800
DX 324201, Nottingham 59

11 July 2017

Mr S Smith
Pirton Parish Council
The Old Post Office
6 Great Green
Pirton
Herts
SG5 3QD

Our Ref :

Contact :
Direct Line :
Email :

17/00335/1DOC

Simon Ellis
01462 474264
simon.ellis@north-herts.gov.uk

Dear Mr Smith

Discharge of Conditions : Details reserved by Condition 6 (Construction
Management Plan) of planning permission reference no. 15/01618/1 granted on 27
May 2016.
Land Adjacent To Elm Tree Farm, Hambridge Way, Pirton

Please quote following reference 17/00335/1DOC on all correspondence.

I refer to the above application.  I have now received a revised 'Construction Management
Plan and Traffic Management Plan' and 'Construction Route Plan', which you can view by
visiting the Council’s website using the Planning on-line facility at the following address
http://pa.north-herts.gov.uk/online-applications, using ref no. 17/00335/1DOC.

Computers are also available to view the plans and documents at my offices between
9am and 4.30pm, Monday to Friday.

Due to this type of application, comments cannot be submitted through the web
site.  Instead please email your comments only to
planning.control@north-herts.gov.uk.

I would also make you aware that the names and addresses of all people making
comments together with their view will be available on the website.  If I do not receive a
written response from you by 27th July 2017, any comments previously received in
relation to the application will be taken into account.

Yours sincerely

Simon Ellis
Development & Conservation Manager
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